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March 5, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is an update related to the possibility of offering a full-time in-person learning option for 

all of our PreK-12 students: 

 

 Here is a link to a policy proposal issued yesterday by the Onondaga County Health 

Department: Policy Proposal.  Given this document, and given current Onondaga County 

Health Department quarantine guidelines, we believe it is possible to offer all of our 

PreK-12 students a full-time in-person learning option during this school year.   

 

 In addition to this PreK-12 full-time in-person option, we will continue to offer a full-

time virtual learning option for our PreK-12 students.  

 

 In order to offer all of our PreK-12 students a full-time in-person learning option, we 

must amend the current Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan.  We have already begun the 

process of doing so.  We anticipate presenting an amended plan to the Tully Board of 

Education for consideration and acceptance on March 22nd.   

 

 Here is a link to the Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan as it exists today: Reopening 

Plan. 

 

 Prior to March 22nd, our ad hoc Reopening Steering Committee will be reviewing 

proposed amendments to the Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan.   

 

 All proposed amendments to the Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan will follow 

guidelines set forth by the Onondaga County Health Department.   

 

 We have two primary goals in crafting amendments to this plan.  One goal is to expand 

in-person learning opportunities for our students.  The other goal is to do all that is 

reasonably possible to keep all members of the Tully School Community healthy.  

 

Let’s all continue to work together to stay healthy so that we can expand in-person learning 

opportunities for our students. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder828/OCHD%20Policy%20Proposal%203-5-21.pdf
http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder1220/Tully%20CSD%20Reopening%20Plan%20-%20Fall%202020%2008072020.pdf
http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder1220/Tully%20CSD%20Reopening%20Plan%20-%20Fall%202020%2008072020.pdf

